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May 7, 2020 / 1500 hours / (3 PM)  

For immediate Release:  

 

The Matagorda County Emergency Operation Center was informed this afternoon that the 

Matagorda County Hospital District Officials received confirmation that a man between the ages 

of 90 and 100 passed away with symptoms consistent with COVID-19.  

The patient's COVID-19 status was confirmed in an outpatient setting prior to being admitted to 

the Matagorda Regional Medical Center for care. The man was later transferred to a healthcare 

facility in Victoria where he passed away. This is the fifth confirmed COVID-19 related death of 

a Matagorda County resident. Our prayers go out to his family and loved ones, and to all of our 

community members who are mourning his passing.  

For MRMC's COVID-19 Public Information Page, visit 

https://www.matagordaregional.org/covid19  

This morning we reported that a woman between the ages of 75 and 85 passed away with 

symptoms consistent with COVID-19. Our prayers go out to her family and loved ones, and to 

all of our community members who are mourning her passing.  

There is a Facebook live update from the Matagorda County Emergency Operations 

Center scheduled for Today May, 7th at 4PM.  
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